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London Welcomes Students of Theatre

The capital of world theatre offers students of theatre and 
dance a life changing study tour experience for Spring Break 
2013. Intensive study programs for undergrad and 
graduate students of theatre, dance and the 
performing arts.  Features include in-depth seminars, 
interactive workshops and special backstage tours for all 
disciplines. Programs include visits to some of Europe’s 
finest theatrical and musical institutions from schools to 
studios and theatres. Themes include improvisation, history 
of ancient and medieval theatre, modern performing arts, 
community and professional theatre. There are several 
programs such as: London Theatrical Studies (8 days); 
Costume Design (8 days); Dance & Performing Arts (7 
days); and Russian Theatre Study (8 days). For more 
information about programs please visit: http://www.
selecttravelstudy.com/?utm_source=Theatre+Educators
+May+2012&utm_campaign=Theatre+Feb+2012&utm_
medium=email and to get started on your own program-
http://www.selecttravelstudy.com/request-proposal.
html?utm_source=Theatre+Educators+May+2012&utm_
campaign=Theatre+Feb+2012&utm_medium=email

Welcome Summer 2012 visiting students
The office is happy to welcome more than 60 visiting 
students for this summer. Please join us in welcoming our 
new visiting students who are coming from different 
universities across the UAE and from various countries, 
mostly from the United States, Qatar, Canada, UK, and Egypt. 
We hope they achieve what they came for and we wish 
them a great summer enjoying the UAE culture.

International internship insurance policy
AUS students who are planning to take their internship 
abroad are required to have international travel and health 
insurance coverage during their stay abroad. Students can 
buy their insurance from any registered insurance company, 
or they can purchase a policy through AUS by providing a 
photocopy of their passport and their UAE residency to the 
Office of International Exchange Programs. For more 
information, please visit our office at MG 43.

Reminder! ISEP applications’ deadline for 
Spring 2013 is August 1, 2012

Institute for American Universities Resident 
Fellows Program
The Institute for American Universities (IAU), with 
academic year, semester, summer and faculty-led study 
abroad programs in Aix-en-Provence, France is pleased 
to introduce its Resident Fellows Program, designed for 
visiting professors on sabbatical leave from their home 
institutions.

During the semester the Fellow can choose to participate 
in the IAU program of their choice, promote intellectual 
and cultural exchange through a series of public lectures 
in their field of expertise, conduct smaller seminars and 
discussions with students and faculty and develop their 
own research.  They will have full access to all IAU 
resources including library, classrooms, WIFI and the 
Resident Fellow apartment in Aix. 

Interested faculty may complete the IAU Resident Fellows 
Application at www.iaufrance.org/Programs/Resident-
Fellow/. Applications for the fall 2012 semester should 
be submitted by June 26, 2012 with the Resident Fellow 
announced by June 30, 2012. Applications for the spring 
2013 semester should be submitted by October 15, 2012.

Any questions can be directed to Professor Alan Roberts, 
Director of IAU’s Marchutz School of Fine Arts and Chair 
of the Resident Fellows selection committee, at Alan.Rob-
erts@iaufrance.org.

Abdulaziz Alneaimi at Clarion University’s first 
Undergraduate Economics Colloquium

Abdulaziz Alneaimi, AUS finance student who spent Spring 
2012 studying abroad at Clarion University of Pennsylvania 
in America, gave a presentation at Clarion University on 
April 18, 2012 about “Portfolio Optimization for Abu Dhabi 
Investment Authority”. We congratulate Abdulaziz for his 
achievement and wish him great success in his future.
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